Safety Committee Meeting 3/27/2019
Meeting Start: 9:30AM
Attendance: Brown, Cannova, Cortez, Gardner, Fisher, Klotz, Nance, Nelson, Reckowsky
Absent: Humphrey, Jordan, Lee, Poore, Smigiel, Weber

Business:

- We have recently done CPR/AED Training, here are the list of people who have completed it:
o March 13™: Janes, Moskowitz, Grimes, Rife, Poore, Lee, Humphrey
o March 21*": Highland, Jackson, Redden, Felty, Cortez, Brown, Ogden
- Additional CPR classes will be held at the Purdue Fire Department on the 1 and 3™ Wednesday
of every month for the rest of the year. Here is the link in case anyone in your department
wants to sign up:
o https://www.purdue.edu/ehps/fire/safety/AED%20Program.html
- Reminder to inspect AEDs this week.
- We will be doing a “Refuse to be a victim” training during our annual staff retreat.
- Facilities Report:
o Went to the safety conference last week
o Please be on the lookout for any slip trip and falls you may notice.
o Remember to send any pictures of near misses to Tom and report it.
- We have proposed a time for our annual ISP meeting for late May, more details to come later.
- Our non-compliant RTK numbers are — 5 full-time and 38 students
- Final remarks:
o Tom would like to post a “How loud is too loud?” flyer on the boards. (See picture
below)
= For those that are worried or safety conscious of noise levels here is a link to
some noise reducing earplugs: https://www.amazon.com/EarDial-Ear-Plugs-
Comfortable-High-
Fidelity/dp/BOOP2NTVPA/ref=sr 1 3?
keywords=EarDial&qid=1553692564&s=g ateway&sr=8-3
o Linda would like remind everyone to be mindful of cords under your desk. They could
pose a trip hazard.
= |f you feel like your cords could use some tiding up you can contact KCC at
kcchelp@purdue.edu
= For AgEcon you would contact your tech department.




